
 

Vision Support and North Wales Society for the Blind are  

St Asaph Cathedral's Charities of the Year 2018. 

Join us for:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas songs by the Prestatyn Tre-Foel Singers and  

Esgob Morgan Primary School Choir. 

Mini Christmas market, tombola, raffle and refreshments  

in the Cathedral's new tea rooms. 

Entrance is free and return coaches are available. 

Additional transport from St Asaph Rotary Club.  

If you would like to attend and you require transport 

please contact Vision Support on 01244 381515  

A 

CHRISTMAS  

CELEBRATION 

ST ASAPH CATHEDRAL 

MONDAY 10TH              

DECEMBER 2018 

11.00 A.M. - 3.00 P.M. 


